
From: WOCS 93.7 FM <wocs937@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2016 12:36:16 PM
Subject: phone interview

Hello Chaney Adams,
 
We are seeking to do a telephone interview with Governor Hailey. What
 
would be a good time to schedule her for that? If you have any
 
questions or concerns, feel free to call me, Tiffiney Hardy, at the
 
number below. Thank You.
 

-- 
 

Station: 803-997-2372
 
Request Line: 803-997-2374
 
1581 Russell Street
 
Orangeburg, SC 29115
 

Now Streaming Live at: www.wocs937.com
 
Facebook: https://facebook.com/NewPerspectivesMedia93.7FM
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